
 

 

Sacred Heart exists so all members of the community may “live life to the full” (John 10:10) 

 
Executive Headteacher: Mr M Burns    

Sacred Heart Catholic Secondary School, Mersey Road, Redcar, TS10 1PJ 

 Tel: 01642 487100 | Email: enquiries@sacredheart.npcat.org.uk | Website: sacredheart.npcat.org.uk 

Part of the Nicholas Postgate Catholic Academy Trust  

 

28th February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 9 Options Evening  

Tuesday 8th March 5pm-7.30pm 

 

We are delighted to be able to invite you, and your child, into school for our Year 9 

Options Evening on Tuesday 8th March 5pm-7.30pm. 

 

The structure of the evening will be a presentation about the options process in the 

main hall followed by an opportunity to visit our classrooms to speak to teachers about 

the courses on offer for your child to study at GCSE level. 

 

Parents/carers are able to arrive at any time between 5pm and 7.30pm and leave as 

soon as you have all the information you need.  There will be two identical 

presentations during the evening to allow for parents/carers arriving at school at 

different times.  We strongly advise that you attend one of these presentations to 

inform you of the process, which will last for approximately 10 minutes. 

 

Presentation 1 will start at 5pm in the main hall. 

Presentation 2 will start at 6.15pm in the main hall. 

 

On arrival you will be given our Options Booklet, which is also available to access on our 

school website - please follow this link Options Booklet 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you, in person, on the 8th March where teachers and 

senior staff will be on hand to answer any questions you may have. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs K Welbourne 

Deputy Headteacher 

https://sacredheart.npcat.org.uk/y9-options-evening-2022/

